
 
 

 

BE PART OF THE SOLUTION FOR CYSTIC FIBROSIS  
 

Firstly, we would like to extend our heartfelt thanks to each and every one of you who has 

made a donation to Cystic Fibrosis Australia (CFA). Your generosity continues to make a 

tangible difference in the lives of many individuals and families affected by cystic fibrosis 

(CF). It is your support that fuels our mission and enables us to continue our critical work. 

 

However, our work is far from over. There are still many individuals with CF who cannot 

access the treatments they need. Advocacy has made a difference, but we need to ensure that 

our support does not wane. We are committed to fighting until everyone with CF has access 

to the treatments they need, and ultimately, until a cure is found. 

 

We urgently need your help to continue this vital work. Your generous donation will 

support CFA’s efforts in advocacy, research, and providing outcomes to those living with CF. 

Together, we can make a real difference in the lives of individuals and families affected by 

this condition. 

 

Within 24 hours of little Heath’s birth, he was rushed into emergency surgery. It was during 

these early days, that Heath’s parents heard the term ‘cystic fibrosis’ for the first time.  

 

At 4 years old, Heath lives with CF, a genetic condition that affects his lungs and digestive 

system. Despite the challenges, Heath and his family have been able to benefit from an 

incredible care team, effective treatments, and therapies that have significantly improved his 

quality of life. 

 

Read more on Heath’s Story HERE.  

 

Thanks to the tireless efforts of advocates and supporters like you, Heath will soon have 

access to a CFTR modulator, a life-changing treatment that will be listed on the PBS. This 

progress is a testament to the power of advocacy and the impact of community support. 

 

Please consider making a donation today. Your support can help us achieve our mission of 

improving the quality of life for people with CF and moving closer to a cure. All donations 

over $2 are tax deductible, so please give generously before the end of the financial year. 

 

https://cysticfibrosis.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=96cdb979325ca8f6eca22f147&id=07e578086f&e=9e64acf12f


Thank you for your continued support and commitment to the CF community. 

  
 

Donate now  

 

 
 

Warm Regards,  
Jo Armstrong  
CEO 
Cystic Fibrosis Australia 
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